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A reminder that we need three new 

parent governors at Moorfield.  

If you are interested in joining the 

school Governing Body, there was 

an email that was sent out on   

Monday which you can refer to for 

ore information.  

We will be having individual photographs on Monday 

27th September. We will be allowing  sibling       

photographs to take place, but unfortunately these 

will only be with those who are in school. We will not 

be able to include any brothers or sisters from the 

Moorfield pre-school, or younger children from 

home. Sorry about this, but we still have to be  

mindful of keeping the school building as Covid safe 

as is possible.  

Thank you to all the school community that 

made cakes to sell for the Macmillan Coffee 

Morning and thank you to the many of you 

that bought them. We have raised over 

£300 thus far through both the cake sale 

and the online Just Giving page.  

A reminder in KS2 that 

break time snacks should 

be fruit only. We have 

noticed a number of  

children eating crisps 

and other savoury or 

sweet snacks on the  

playground. If you would 

like your child to have a 

healthy snack at     

breaktime then please 

send them with a piece 

of fruit.  

Unfortunately, due 

to a number of    

children in Year 6 

being absent this 

week, the             

announcement of 

Head pupils has 

been delayed. This 

will be shared as 

soon as possible.  

We have had a Covid outbreak in 6HT and the class 

are now working as a bubble separate to the rest of 

KS2. We all know the Coronavirus is still out there 

and the rate is very high in Stockport. Apart from 

this class our positive cases are very low across the 

school, showing that our measures are working at 

this moment in time. However please continue to 

socially distance as much as is possible and the 

wearing of masks is encouraged.  
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